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MEMORANDUM ‘ January 18, 1970

To: President Clark

From: Gerald K. Bogen

I feel that minority groups on our campus need a legitimate cause--
something to complain about. This need is probably felt more acutely
since their recent rejection of the "January 14 Coalition". They have
now, I believe, found the issue which will be brought to our attention
in the near future. Mr. Hollins, Mr. Hill, and Mr. de la Isla are all
very concerned about the "lack of service" they have been receiving for
the amount of money that has been brought into the University through
the indirect costs on their Federal grants. For example, Chuck Hollins
delights in referring to the University's collecting about $%,000 for
the depreciation of the Vets dorms. It is important to understand that
the afore mentioned people do not question the need for indirect costs
but they do feel the need to get "a piece of the action".

I feel that we should allow this matter to come to a head as these
young men need to demonstrate their "macho". I do, however, feel that
we should make an analysis of this indirect cost pattern, prior to
these issues coming to our attention, so that if concessions can be
made, we will have had full deliberation.
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